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Smith, Cory, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Smith, Cory, EMNRD
Tuesday, January 26, 2016 11:55 AM
Coffman, Keith
VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD; Powell, Brandon, EMNRD; Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD; 
Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Hunter, Lisa (Lisa.Hunter@conocophillips.com)
Conoco Phillips San Juan 28-6 #79 Assigned to 3RP-1027

Mr. Coffman,

I have received and approved the "Updated C-141" for the San Juan 28-6 #79 pipeline release, the site has been 
assigned as 3R-1027. Conoco may find the signed documents through the OCD website searching with that 
number(lnstructions below). Since ground water has been confirmed impacted via laboratory samples, further 
remediation of ground water through Santa Fe is required. Conoco must send an additional Initial C-141 to Santa Fe. 
Conoco may contact Glenn von Gonten (505) 476-3488 for further instructions or questions regarding further ground 

water remediation.

To find the 3RP

1. Navigate to http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging/AEOrderCriteria.aspx

2. In the Order Type drop down Box select "3R - Remediation Permit - Aztec- (3RP)

3. In the Order Number/Amendment Type in your given number

4. Click search

The current document will be scanned and uploaded to that location as soon as possible. If you have any questions 

please call.

Cory Smith
Environmental Specialist
Oil Conservation Division
Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources
1000 Rio Brazos, Aztec, NM 87410
(505)334-6178 ext 115
corv.smith@state.nm.us
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